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Thank you, Mr. President.
The Republic of Korea warmly welcomes the delegation of the Government of the Plurinational State of Bolivia.
My delegation acknowledges that the Government of Bolivia has made continuous efforts to promote and protect human rights since its first UPR. 
In particular, it has done this through extending a standing invitation to the mandate holders of all special procedures of the Human Rights Council, and the adoption and implementation of the 2012-2015 Action Plan to eliminate racism and all forms of discrimination, as well as the National Anti-Corruption Plan. 
Bearing this progress in mind, my delegation would like to make the following three recommendations;

First, we recommend that the Government of Bolivia address the underlying structural factors regarding discrimination against indigenous peoples and Afro-Bolivians and set, and monitor the implementation of concrete equality targets.
Second, we recommend that the Government of Bolivia take effective measures to further implement the normative framework for combating violence against women, including by allocating sufficient resources for the construction of shelters for victims. 
Third, we recommend that the Government of Bolivia make every effort to eradicate hazardous forms of child labor and sexual exploitation of minors, and ensure that the offences are effectively investigated and prosecuted. 
Thank you, Mr. President.  /End/
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